
 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Tuesday 9th July 2024, we will be taking a walk to Bushfield as part of our science curriculum 
focus ‘Animals including humans’ where we are learning about the circulatory system. At Bushfield, 
the children will be dissecting a sheep’s heart so they can learn more about the heart and its 
structure. This is an exciting opportunity for the children to learn about science in a secondary 
setting.  
 
The trip is in school hours leaving at 12:30 prompt so the children’s lunch will adapted accordingly, 
and we will be back in school before the end of the day.  
 
Please ensure your child has a coat to wear on the day if the weather is not on our side!  
 
Kind Regards,  

 
 
Miss Bird 
 
 
 
 
 
 


